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October 22, 2019 

 

Mr. Glenn Mukai, Director 
Department of Liquor Control 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Mukai: 

SUBJECT: ROADWAY SAFETY (MT-10(8)) 

At its meeting of September 30, 2019, the Multimodal Transportation 
Committee discussed the effects of liquor and drug use on drivers accounting for 
66 percent of traffic fatalities on Maui's roadways. 

May I please request the following: 

In the Fiscal Year 2020 Budget, the Council approved a $25,000 
proviso for the Department to contract for a comprehensive review of 
liquor rules. Provide a status update and an anticipated completion 
date for the review. 

2. 	At the September 30, 2019 meeting, the Committee heard from 
representatives from Mothers Against Drunk Driving, Maui Nui Youth 
Council, and Maui Coalition for Drug-Free Youth, all of whom were 
interested in being part of a citizens' advisory group for input to the 
Department and Liquor Control Commission, similar to the Small 
Business Advisory Committee. 
a. What is the Department's commitment to forming a citizens' 

advisory group? 
b. Please describe the process of how the Small Business Advisory 

Committee was formed and how members were selected. 

3. 	When amendments to Liquor Rules are submitted, what is the process 
for making these changes available to the general public for input and 
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comment? Is the public made aware of the individual or organization 
submitting the rule changes? 

May I request a response to the above questions no later than Friday, 
November 1, 2019. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant 
Committee item number in the subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Shelly Espeleta at ext. 7134, or Stacey Vinoray at ext. 8006). 

Sincerely,

'~Uc~, Nt~4 -b~i  'A IS~ 

YLJRI LEI SUGIMURA, Chair 
Multimodal Transportation ommittee 

mt:ltr:O 1 O(8)alcO3:ske 

cc: Mayor Michael P. Victorino 


